Continuing Airworthiness

Management Office Memo

To: All Engineering Department, CAMO Department & Operators.
From: CAMO

CC: Quality Assurance Department

Issue: 17 June 2019

Subject: AW169/AW189 Tail Rotor Flight Control Periodical inspection

Dear All,

In-service event letter has been published through Leonardo Portal in regard AW189 Tail Rotor Flight
Control Periodical inspection. Kindly refer ISE 189-008 for your acknowledgement.

Acting Continuing Airworthiness Manager
17 June 2019



